
 

 

REPORT ROUNDE TABLE 

Law on Strike Action 

 

05/09/2018 we organized rounde table about „Law on Strike Action“ this Law present the 

proffesor Ivo Rozić.  

 

On the round table, their active participation was taken by employers, trade union 

representatives, and representatives of the ministries. In addition to their participation, 

other interested parties were also involved. On the round table was attended by 28 

participants. 

 

The professor presented the new version of the law to the participants and said that: 

„The draft law on strike represents the improvement of legislation in this important area. 

The applicable strike law is scathing, incomplete and inaccurate and obviously does not 

meet the needs of this time. The proposed draft law on strike, although it could not accept 

all the remarks of all participants, is a document about which there is a very high level of 

harmonization between social partners. Furthermore, by analyzing its content it can be 

said that it meets the standards laid down by relevant international acts and, above all, 

in the context of the interpretation of the provisions of the Convention.“ 

 

The professor stresses that the Law on Strike Action will bring: 

• Harmonization with international conventions and EU directives 

• Increase peaceful settlement of labor disputes 

• Reduction of the number of strikes 

• Harmonization of regulations. 

 

 



 

 

 

Participants supported the efforts of the Association ofe Employers of FBiH to adopt the 

new Law on Strike Action, and the general conclusion is that the new Law on Strike  Action 

should focus on peaceful settlement of disputes before the strike has been organized. The 

provisions of the Law on the Strike should clearly define who organizing the strike, the 

place of strike, the rights of workers in strike, and the judicial protection of workers and 

employers. 

A large number of print media attended a roundtable and a TV house. 


